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DATE: 2/24/2023
SUBJECT: Officer Involved Shooting
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Shooting
CASE NO.: 23026432
INCIDENT DATE: 2/24/2023
INCIDENT TIME: 2:20 p.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: 1500 block E 3rd St
 

Officer Involved Shooting

Duluth Police are on scene of an officer involved shooting that occurred in the 1500 block of E 3rd St. As of right now,
a male was transported to the hospital with unknown injuries.

We encourage the public to stay away from the area as this remains an active investigation. There currently is no
active threat and the Minnesota BCA has been notified of this incident and will be taking over the investigation.

UPDATE:

Chief Mike Ceynowa will have a press conference at the Public Safety Building's Training Room (2030 N Arlington Ave) at 6:30
p.m. regarding the officer involved shooting. It’ll be livestreamed on DPD's Facebook page (@DuluthMNPolice).
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